Commissioners Court
MAY 11 2018

Approved

indepsndent School District
310 E. 18" Street
Joshua, TX 76058
Phone: 817-202-2500 or 817-426-7500
Fax: 817-641-2738 or 817-645-8110

Sheriff Adam King

Johnson County Sheriff's Office
1102 E. Kilpatrick

Cleburne, TX 76031

April 25, 2018
Sheriff King,

This letter is to notify you that Joshua ISD is canceling the 2017 — 2018 Amended Inter-Local
Agreement between Joshua ISD and the County of Johnson for School Resource Officers which
provides one (1) officer to Joshua ISD —-Dep. Monica Tharpe.

Joshua ISD is canceling the Inter-Local agreement effective June 1, 2018. Per the Inter-Local
Agreement between Joshua ISD and Johnson County, we are required to notify you thirty (30)
days prior to any change we would like to make in the agreement.

We appreciate the support shown by the Johnson County Sheriff's Office throughout this
relationship between our entities. It has been a pleasure working with the JCSO and each of
the deputies assigned to Joshua ISD as School Resource Officers. If you have any questions,
feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

T Pk,

Fran Marek, Superintendent
Joshua ISD



